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GRAND KNIGHTS REPORT 

First of all a big THANK YOU to those who helped at the Basketball 

Free Throw Contest although the turn out was slim.  We still held 

the competition.  Also,   it is estimated that over 1200 people 

participated in our effort to say three Hail Mary’s for those who 

lost their lives or were affected by the shooting at Newtown 

Conn.  The results will be sent to their local Knights of Columbus 

Council to show our support.   

Remember that your council dues are payable now.  The Dues 

notice have been sent out.  If you have not already sent in your 

dues please do so now. 

On February 25, 2013 we will be hosting the 4th Degree meeting.  

This will be a social event and everyone is welcome to attend.  

This is a good opportunity to get an idea of what the 4th degree is 

about.  Reservations are needed and can be made by calling 

Gordon Carmichael at 364-1714 or email 

gcarmichael571@yahoo.com.   

Lent begins on Wednesday February 13, 2013 and that means a 

busy time for us.  Our Enchilada Dinners are scheduled for March 

1st and March 22nd.  Help will be needed for these two events. 

Help will also be needed for our Wednesday night to provide soup 

on March 13, 2013. 

Please reserve the date of March 10, 2013.  You can attend the 

parish breakfast that morning and then that afternoon attend the 

2nd and 3rd degrees  at Bishop LeBlond Council 5067 starting at 

1PM.  If you are not a 3rd degree member please plan to attend 

and take the next 2 steps on your way to Knighthood. 

Remember the 4th Degree Exemplification is April 20, 2013.  

Applications and information will be available at our meeting on 

February 5, 2013.  SEE YOU THERE.  
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COMING EVENTS: 

 

Tuesday February 5, 2013 Regular Meeting 7PM parish center. 

Sunday February 10, 2013 parish breakfast. 

Wednesday February 13, 2013 Ash Wednesday, LENT BEGINS. 

Saturday February 16, 2013 K OF C Basketball Free Throw 

District competition. 

Monday February 18, 2013 Rosary 6:20PM in church. 

Thursday February 21, 2013  7PM 1ST Degree St. Joseph Council 

571 7PM.  Candidates be there by 6:30PM 

Monday February 25, 2013 4th degree SOCIAL MEETING 

6:30PM.   

Sunday March 10, 2013 1st degree 10:30AM Bishop LeBlond 

Council 5067. 

Sunday March 10, 2013 2nd and 3rd degree 1pm Bishop LeBlond 

council 5067 starting at 1PM. 

Saturday April 20, 2013 4th Degree Exemplification Airport 

Hilton Hotel in K. C. 
                                                                                              

BIRTHDAYS FOR JANUARY:  REV. RONALD WILL C.PP.S., JUSTIN 

KRAFT, ANTHONY HANWAY AND ROGER ROHRER. Please wish 

these Brother Knights a HAPPY BIRTHDAY when you see them. 

 

REMINDER:   Council dues of $36.00 are payable in January of 

2013 and may be sent to:  GORDON CARMICHAEL, 3410 Seneca 



St., St. Joseph, MO 64507.  Dues statements have been sent out 

but the response has been slow.   
 

BLOOD DRIVE:  THE NEXT BLOOD DRIVE IS SCHEDULED FOR 

APRIL 3, 2013 from 1PM to 6PM.  Please consider donating to 

save a life. 

 

4TH DEGREE HONOR GUARD:  We are still looking for 4th degree 

members interested in joining the honor guard.  We have gone 

from zero a year ago to having 3 now and some others 

interested.  If you are a 4th degree member and interested in 

the honor guard please contact Leonard Amos at 816-752-

8386. 

 

SERVERS NEEDED:  We would like to get enough members to 

serve all the Masses on the 3rd weekend of each month.  If you 

are interested in joining the team and have the honor of being 

a server please contact LARRY BAHR at 364-3428. 

 

EVERYONE IS INVITED to attend the St. Joseph General 

Assembly 569 February meeting hosted by our council.  The 

event will be a post Valentine’s Day and Pre-St. Patrick’s Day 

Celebration in which the winners of a raffle will be drawn.  

Reservation are required by February 18, 2013 to Gordon 

Carmichael at 816-364-1714 or email 

gcarmichael571@yahoo.com.  The Assembly will provide 
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Chicken all you have to do is to bring is a side dish or desert.  It 

will be a fun evening.  Drinks will be provided. 
 

INSURANCE AGENT 

Our Insurance Agent is Alexander Murray.  If you have 

insurance questions, need information please contact him at 

660-582-2202 or email him at alexander.murray@kofc.org.  If 

he calls please make it a point to see him. 

 

St. Francis Xavier Council 15126 web page.  If you would visit 

our web page at wwwkofcsfx15126.org/  

 
 

PLEASE PLAN TO ATTEND ONE OF 

OUR MEETINGS.  SEE YOU THERE. 
 

PRAY FOR VOCATIONS. 
 

PRAY THE ROSARY OFTEN. 
 

PRAY FOR OUR MILITARY 
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